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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Inquiry into Abortion and Reproductive Choice in the ACT Report 

 
 
Mr Johnathan Davis MLA, Chair of the Assembly’s Standing Committee on Health and Community 
Wellbeing, today tabled a report in the Inquiry into Abortion and Reproductive Choice in the ACT. 
 
The Committee received 52 submissions to the Inquiry and also heard evidence from 21 witnesses during 
its public hearing. The Committee has made 18 recommendations that address barriers to abortion and 
reproductive choice in the ACT.  
 
Mr Davis, Chair of the Committee said, ‘I wish to thank all who contributed to this significant inquiry and 
also my fellow Committee members, Mr Milligan and Mr Pettersson. I also wish to thank Dr Paterson who 
so generously served as a member of the Committee during the course of the inquiry’. 
 
The report is available on the Inquiry webpage and at Recent reports - ACT Legislative Assembly. 
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STATEMENT ENDS. 
 
For further information please contact: 
Committee Chair, Mr Johnathan Davis MLA on (02) 6205 0051 
Committee Secretary, Dr Adele Chynoweth OAM, on (02) 6207 5498 or at: 
LACommitteeHCW@parliament.act.gov.au 

https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/committees/hcw/inquiry-into-abortion-and-reproductive-choice-in-the-ACT#tab2031415-6id
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